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From: Lorna

Sent: 30 March 2017 08:20

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Network Rail Anglia Level Crossing Reductions TWA Order

To whom it may concern,

I read your article in the Newmarket News about the crossing closures taking part in East Anglia and | would like to put my
opinion forward. Five years ago my mother was using a level crossing in Suffolk and was hit by a train and killed. Those types of
crossing are dangerous beyond belief and it is always only a matter of time before someone is killed on them. It is ridiculous
that people can just freely walk on the track without a sign or signal that tells them the train is coming. | understand other
peoples argument about it 'tearing the town in half' but there needs to be an alternative besides walking on a train track!

1 believe this is
the right thing to do for the safety of others.

Yours Sincerely,

Lorna Lowe
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